(Courtesy translation)

Her Excellency
Katerina Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic

Zagreb, 25 March 2021

Dear Madam President,

On the occasion of Independence Day of the Hellenic Republic, it is a pleasure to
extend to you, on behalf of the citizens of the Republic of Croatia and on my behalf

warm congratulations and best wishes for the progress and prosperity of the friendly
Greek people.

Nearly the entire world has found itself in an extraordinary situation that will leave a
profound impact on all people, the economy, but also society as a whole. I am deeply
convinced that by working together around the world, we will manage to overcome

these unprecedented challenges and enable our citizens to return to their daily lives
as soon as possible.

I am confident that Croatia and Greece will continue, in the spirit of friendship and
alliance, to advance their overall relations and discover new Jorms of cooperation in
these challenging times.

Please accept, Madam President, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Zoran Milanovié



